

МИНИСТЕРСТВО ОБРАЗОВАНИЯ И НАУКИ РОССИЙСКОЙ ФЕДЕРАЦИИ (МИНОБРНАУКИ РОССИИ)

Тверская ул., д. 11, Москва, 125993 Тел. (495) 539-55-19. Факс: (495) 629-08-91.

E-mail: info@mon.gov.ru

15 сентября 20/4 г.

No 16-44-837

Dear Mr. Thiede.

On behalf of the Ministry of education and science of the Russian Federation and from myself I would like to thank you for active participation in the international scientific conference "Science of the Future."

The work of the laboratory, founded in the framework of the resolution of the Government of the Russian Federation № 220 from 9 April 2010, under your guidance made a great contribution to the improvement of scientific potential of the Russian Federation and training of young qualified personnel, which is the future of Russian science.

We hope that further cooperation will be equally fruitful.

Deputy Minister of education and science of the Russian Federation

L. Ogorodova